
 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  March 16, 2023 

TO:  Pastors, Administrators 

FROM:   Darlene Fejka, Choir director 

SUBJECT: ANNOUNCEMENT: upcoming Campus Ministry program April 16 

Glory to Jesus Christ! 

Please make the following announcement from the pulpit [paraphrased if you wish]  
and also place in your parish bulletin and also web site, Facebook page through Sunday April 16.  

Thank you most kindly! 

 

Sing the Hymn of Victory! 

The Pittsburgh Byzantine Catholic Archeparchial Choir returns to Holy Spirit Byzantine 
Catholic Church in Oakland, Pa. on April 16h – Thomas Sunday – for a program of 
readings and hymns celebrating the glorious Resurrection of our Lord.  

The program will begin at 2:00 p.m. with the Choir’s joyful presentation “Sing the Hymn of 
Victory!” featuring many beloved and seldom-heard renditions of the Paschal greeting, 
“Christ is Risen! Christos Voskrese!”  

A hospitality reception will follow the program in the lower level of the church, which is 
located in Pittsburgh’s Oakland neighborhood at 4815 Fifth Avenue in the heart of Oakland’s 
vibrant university scene. 

Campus Ministry director Fr. David Abernethy, Fr. Michael Kunitz and his Holy Spirit 
Church parishioners welcome with joy members of the Archeparchial Choir, who in 2023 
observe their 25th anniversary year serving our Lord in song.  

A warm welcome is extended to all to attend this Campus Ministry event, especially 
students in the Oakland area as they prepare for finals.  We sincerely hope to see you at 
Holy Spirit Church at 2pm, Sunday April 16!   

The PBCAC was founded in 1998 by +Metropolitan Judson Procyk under the direction of Darlene 
Fejka and consists of singers from parishes within the Archeparchy. 


